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9 July 2020 

 
 

Dear  
 
ATISN 15185 – Communications and payments between Welsh Government 
officials and Gatenby Sanderson relating to public appointments 
 
Further to my letter on the 28 June regarding your request, asking for communications 
and payments between Welsh Government officials and Gatenby Sanderson relating to 
public appointments, I am writing to update you on the information which we have been 
considering.   
 
General Data Protection Regulation subject access request 
Some of the information captured in your request included your personal data, which is 
exempt from disclosure under section Section 40(1) of the Freedom of Information Act. 
However, you are entitled to this data under the General Data Protection Regulation 
subject access request. I have therefore enclosed this data. This information is only 
being released to yourself. 
 
Freedom of Information request - ATISN 15185  
I have also enclosed some of the remaining information we have been considering in 
relation to your request, which relates to external access to a Welsh Government secure 
platform. Information released in response to Freedom of Information requests should 
be made freely available to everybody and, as such, will be published in our disclosure 
log at Publication of freedom of information (FOI) responses | GOV.WALES. 
 
There is still some information we are working through, including some of your personal 
data and information captured under your original request relating to the content of 
planned interviews for public appointments. As I previously stated, I will write to you 
again by 23 July regarding this particular information. 
 
If you are dissatisfied with the Welsh Government’s handling of your request, you can 
ask for an internal review within 40 working days of the date of this response. Requests 
for an internal review should be addressed to the Welsh Government’s Freedom of 
Information Officer at:  
 
Information Rights Unit,  
Welsh Government,  
Cathays Park,  

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fgov.wales%2Ffreedom-of-information-responses&data=04%7C01%7CErica.Hawes%40gov.wales%7Cad874befad5d4fc1aa0208d942b0951e%7Ca2cc36c592804ae78887d06dab89216b%7C0%7C0%7C637614148439122132%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=bPFJa7Y79s%2B8wi5KLceMCBQEwhFQhk%2FAxHsPO2J0mLY%3D&reserved=0


  

 

Cardiff,  
CF10 3NQ  
 
or Email: Freedom.ofinformation@gov.wales 
 
Please remember to quote the ATISN reference number above.   
 
You also have the right to complain to the Information Commissioner. The Information 
Commissioner can be contacted at:  
 
Information Commissioner’s Office,  
Wycliffe House,  
Water Lane,  
Wilmslow,  
Cheshire,  
SK9 5AF. 
 
However, please note that the Commissioner will not normally investigate a complaint 
until it has been through our own internal review process. 
 
Yours sincerely 
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